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There needs to be a moratorium on Coal Seam Gas extraction because there is way too 
much at stake. Our waterways, our farmlands, our towns and our environment must be 
protected at all costs. It will be too late when dangerous chemicals have entered our water 
supply. What will the future generations think of us when their water is unusable? We need to 
take a step back and consider this subject very carefully. 
 


